
SUIS PUDONG NEWSLETTER 
SUIS Pudong offers an opportunity to enter a continuum of education from Primary 

through to the end of Secondary to prepare our children become the Chinese citizen for 
21st century global society. 
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D ear Parents, 

I trust that you all had a restful Moon Cake Festival, and like us you are 

looking forward to further recharging your batteries over the Golden Week.  

·The Student Mentoring Group has recommenced on a Friday 3-4pm. This is a 

chance for students to be mentored in a variety of subjects by their peers.  

·One Minute video- challenge! Can you make a movie that last just one minute? 

·Henry Zhang is building a website to promote House Activities and collect the all-

important points! 

·Joy Zhuang and Kevin Xu are working on ‘Project Lightbulb’ details to follow 

As the weather is changing, it is important for us all to stay healthy and well in order to prevent 

the spread or risk of infections. Please see the advice below from our Nurse's Office. 

● Frequent hand washing may help to protect against infection. 

● Avoid going to public places if unwell to reduce risk of infection. 

● Clean tableware frequently. 

We need all parents to check their child’s temperature before school each day. If the fever is over 

38℃ the student needs to stay at home for 48 hours after the fever has gone. Within 48 hours, if 

the student has skin rash or blister on their body and sores in their mouth, please immediately 

bring him/her to hospital instead of returning to school. Please inform the school of the doctor’s 

diagnosis immediately. 

Update on Projects 

Kind Reminders 
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O n the 6th of September 2018,《谐趣》 our Student Magazine's chairman Andy Li 

and journalists Cindia Li and Linda Zheng interviewed Robin and Hansen from IG2. 

Since May, these two students have been using their free time to teach visually impaired 

people to use computers at Shanghai Library's Visual Impairment Computer Training sec-

tor. Their hard work and abilities as trainers have helped many become a step closer to 

achieving their dreams.  

Robin and Hansen discussed how they felt honoured when Ms Wang (the teacher they as-

sisted) invited them to discover more about helping visually impaired people. The two stu-

dents were proud of the abilities acquired during the learning process, thus, they enthusi-

astically agreed to assist Ms Wang in teaching blind people to perform tasks on the comput-

er.  

"Rather than using a mouse, they use the keyboard to perform tasks swiftly.  

Information appearing on the screen and selected items are read aloud by the computer's 

reading software. The computers used were regular computers. I think this project is ex-

tremely meaningful, and I strongly recommend others to take part in it; they (visually im-

paired people) need as much help as they can receive. They rarely have the opportunity to 

speak to people who are not 

blind; we were part of a minority 

of volunteers." 

Not only are Robin and Hansen 

from IG2 exceptional students, 

but they are also kind human be-

ings, helping others who are less 

fortunate. Individuals like them 

are the drive of today's society; 

let's hope to see even more chari-

table volunteering over the com-

ing year. 

 

For more articles like this, buy a copy of our student publication for 20RMB. 

Spotlight on: Qitu our Student 

trilingual publication 



   Kim Sahi 
   Co-Principal 

 Ms, Bonnie Cai  

 Assistant Principal and Head of Secondar 
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Spotlight on Student Voice 
Heads of House 

These highly sought after roles have been awarded to: 

Susannah Hsieh (A1) 

Henry Zhang (A1) 

Linda Zheng (IG2) 

Hannah Moon (IG2) 

This week the Student Voice Leaders were announced, we received an astound-

ing amount of applications, and it was difficult to decide. The positions went to 

those who could demonstrate a thought out plan and a passion for a project.  

There are plenty of opportunities for other students to still get involved; our 

leaders will run the projects but they need a supportive team to help them. Stu-

dents are advised to keep an eye on the Student Voice notice board and of 

course listen out for opportunities in assemblies. 

STUDENT  
WELFARE 

STUDENT  
OUTREACH 

STUDENT 
 GUIDANCE 

Tracy Zhang (G8) Tim Qi (IG1) Susannah Hsieh (A1) 

Eric Tang (IG1) Kitty Xue (IG2) Henry Zhang (A1) 

Carrie Chen (IG2) Sophie Jing (IG1) Linda Zheng (IG2) 

Eric Wang (IG1) Elaine Zheng (IG1) Hannah Moon (IG2) 

Yatharth Singh (IG1) Mike Yan (IG1) Joy Zhuang (A1) 

Selina Wang (IG1) Tim Guo (IG2) Kevin Xu (IG1) 

+ 22 A Level students 

+ 5 A2 students 

Congratulations to all of our Student Voice leaders and Heads of House 


